TOWN OF PEMBROKE
APPROVED
ADVISORY COMMITTEE MINUTES
14 MAY 2019
Stephen Curley, Chairperson opened the meeting of the Advisory Committee in Pembroke High School at
6:30PM on 14 May 2019. Also present were Linda Peterson, Stephen Walsh, Kelly Seifert, and Maria Karas
Absent: Matthew Norton and Elizabeth Monks
Upon motion moved by Stephen Walsh and 2™ by Kelly Seifert the meeting minutes of May 6, 2019 was
VOTED?!: To accept the meeting minutes of May 6, 2019. All supported the motion. Linda Peterson
abstained.
The next Advisory meeting is scheduled for Monday, June 3, 2019 at 7:00PM.

Advisory adjourned at 6:35pm to join the Annual Town Meeting scheduled for 7:00pm.

Respectfully submitted,

Linda Peterson, Clerk

1 The Chairperson did not vote on these motion.



